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This Week… 

 

Focusing on our presentation skills. We have 
also been matching capital letters with lower 

case letters. A few children are still struggling 
to remember all the capital letters so if you 

have some spare time at home it would be great 
if you could help them practise. 

We have also started our new topic on recounts. 
 

In Maths we have been telling the time to the 
hour and half past the hour. We are getting 

increasingly confident with this. We have also 
been drawing the time on an analogue clock. 

Remembering that the longer hand is the minute 
hand and the short hand is the hour hand. 

 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s Weekly 

Newsletter. 
29th March 2019 

Open Door Tuesday 8:30am – 
8:55am 

 
We had lots of fun on ‘Red’ day. In the 
morning the children painted their own 
‘Love Bug’ onto a stone to remind them 

to ‘Choose Love’. They also made a 
heart which had 1 Corinthians 13 

written on the back. In the afternoon 
Class 1 baked and Class 2 were busy 

making a surprise! 
  

Next Week.... 
 

In English we will be continuing our 
recounts.  

In Maths we will be looking at 
Fractions. 

 
 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Isla B, Max, Emily, Edward, Freddie, 
Ruby, Sofia, William, Isla S, Charlie, 

Harry, Percysledge and Ellie. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Tuesday 2nd April – Mothers’ Day 
Afternoon Tea 
Monday 8th April – Easter Activity Day 
Wednesday 10th April at 9:30am – Easter 
Celebration Worship (Parents Welcome) 
Thursday 11th April – Easter Bonnet and 
Decorated Egg Competition – All children 
are welcome to enter 
Please see below for information on 
the upcoming ‘Extreme English Week’.  

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Charlie for striving to do things 

well in his work. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Peace – 

Sofia 


